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Mr. D. G. Eisenhut
Director, Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: (1) D. M. Crutchfield letter to W. G. Counsil, dated
August 11,1982.

(2) W. G. Counsil letter to D. G. Eisenhut, dated
June 3,1982.

(3) W. G. Counsil letter to D. G. Eisenhut, dated
September 14,1982.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Units No. I and No. 2
Modified Amended Security Plan, Revision 9

The purpose of this letter is to respond to Reference (1), which requested
clarification of Revision 9 to the Modified Amended Security Plan (MASP) of
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. MASP Revision 9 was forwarded to you in
Reference (2). The attachment to this letter provides the information requested
by Reference (1). Revision 11 to the MASP, forwarded to the staff via
Reference (3), updates Chapter 12 of the MASP to reflect the Reference (1)
concerns.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR POWER COMPANY
.

A'O4W
W. G. Counsil ~
Senior Vice President
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